
 
 

 

                                 

 

7. Justifications for Application for Renewal of Permission for Temporary Use  

  A renewal application to the TBP for permission of temporary use of the caption  

  lot is now submitted for approval. 

   

  The existing permitted use is to provide temporary private vehicle car park and light  

  goods vehicle (Excluding Container Vehicle) and loading/unloading spaces for the 

  existing factory building of the adjoining lot (See Enclosure 4). 

 

  All the following past planning approval conditions will remain unchanged:- 

  -  no operation between 6:00p.m. to 8:00a.m. on Monday to Saturday is    

     allowed on the site; 

  -  no operation on Sundays and public holidays is allowed on the site; 

  -  no container tractor / trailer is allowed to be parked/stored on or enter/exit the    

  -  the peripheral fencing of the site should be maintained at all times; 

  -  the existing drainage facilities should be properly maintained at all times and   

     rectified if they are found inadequate / ineffective during operation (See   

     Enclosure 5); 

  -  all existing trees should be properly maintained at all times (See Enclosure 6); 

  -  all water supplies for firefighting and fire service installations should be properly          

     maintained at all times (See Enclosure 7). 

  -  the existing layout and FS layout had remain unchanged with previously 

approved scheme. 

 

  The temporary use of the caption lots has no significant impact on the adjacent  

  environment. 

 

8. Conclusion 

  As the temporary permission will be expired on 24 Sep. 2024 and all previous  

  planning approval conditions have been fulfilled, the current renewal application  

  should be approved by the Town Planning Board as soon as possible. 
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